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Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:
,

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. R. Schrauder of yeur staff
and Mr. P. M. Byron of this office to have a meeting with Mr. M. R. Edelman,
yourself, and members of your staff at 1:00 p.m., (CST) on December 11, 1990,
at the Region III Office in Glen Ellyn, IL. The meeting will be a routine
management meeting to discuss plant activities and other items of mutual
interest.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

4n
Hu ert J. Miller, Director
Divisien of Reactor Projects

cc:
'

L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB.(RIDS)-
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,

Public Utilities Commission
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